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I am opposed to this measure. Under current rules you can take a chance with someone with
less than perfect background and credit. The more difficult it becomes to end relationships
with tenants that don't work out the less likely I will be to work with people who do not meet
stringent standards.

Sincerely,

Pete Pollard
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